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Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop 

it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we 

can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

This year Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first 

part of the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service. 

Cherub Church (Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade) meets in the class across from 

the men's restroom and Junior Church (2nd - 5th Grade) meets downstairs in 

B1. Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service. If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child to 

meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the children are 

dismissed from the service.  

 

If you selected an ornament from the New Hope Giving Tree,  don’t  

forget to place your unwrapped gift in the New Hope bin beside the tree by 

December 10. 

 

Food, Fun, and Fellowship  Here’s your chance to get to know those who 

sit in the pew next to you. Crazy 8's is a ministry designed to bring our 

church body together while reaching out to our community. Participants are 

placed on a schedule to enjoy meals with 3 other couples/singles 3 times 

throughout the year. The host is encouraged to invite someone who does not 

attend our church to your meal as well. You may indicate if you would like to 

be a host. In most cases, children are welcome to attend the meal, too! New  

schedules will be placed in mailboxes in January. If interested, please find the 

sign up sheet on the bulletin board in the foyer and if you have any questions 

contact Grace Horton. 

 

Christmas Choir reminders:  Remaining rehearsals will be held in the 

sanctuary from 4:00-5:30 p.m. today and December 10th, along with a dress 

rehearsal on December 14th from 7:00-9:00 p.m.  Contact Randy Fish with 

questions. 


